ATTN: 1 Support Bill H-5351 February 24, 2025
To the Rhode Island State Legislature

My name is Aaron Ricci, and I am a proud resident of Rhode Island. I am writing to express my
strong support for Bill H-5351, with a particular emphasis on the incredible impact it would have
on my nurse injector, Lexi Revis.

I have had the privilege of being a patient of Lexi’s for the past two years, and during this time,
she has become not just my injector but a trusted professional who I rely on for my aesthetic
treatments. I've followed Lexi from her previous spa to her current one because I value the
relationship we’ve built and the exceptional care she provides. Her knowledge, skill, and
dedication to her craft are unmatched, and I feel incredibly fortunate to have found someone who
truly understands my concerns and aesthetic goals.

From our very first appointment, Lexi demonstrated an impressive breadth of knowledge about
facial anatomy and the treatments available to address my needs. She takes the time to listen
attentively to my concems, develops a personalized treatment plan, and educates me on the
nuances of each procedure. Lexi consistently follows up after every appointment to ensure [ am
happy with my results, always making me feel valued and cared for.

Lexi embodies all the qualities that make a nurse exceptional—intelligence, professionalism,
focus, and compassion. These traits are essential to the safety and satisfaction of patients, and
Lexi excels in each of them. I wholeheartedly support Bill H-5351. I support Lexi Revis. And |
stand firmly behind nurses as aesthetic injectors.

If this bill is not approved, it would be devastating to not only lose the injector I have placed my
complete trust in but also to know that countless nurses will be stripped of their careers. The
impact on both the patients and the nursing community would be immeasurable.

Thank you for taking the time to consider my thoughts. The words I have to describe Lexi Revis
could never fully express the immense respect I have for her as a nurse injector. She has my
unwavering support, and I hope she will continue to be able to do the work she is so passionate
about.

Sincerely,
Aaron Ricci

774.991.4398

Aaronricci073 1w email.com
168 Old River Road,
Lincoln, Rhode Island 02865



